
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

August 23, 1966 

Dear Mr. Wicker: 

Still looking forward to briefing you. I have had more 

reports from the woman in New York of improper interest but 

no confirmation. The one action she says has been rescinded 

without written record. 

The situation has been developing rapidly and I continue 

to be apprehensive about the prospects of its being misguided 

and evolving irrespcnsibly. 

Sincerely, 

If 
Harold Weisberg 


